
 

                     

June 27, 2019 

Dear Youth Golf Supporter, 

The First Tee of the Foothills is asking for your support of youth educational programs by serving as an 

individual or corporate sponsor for The First Tee of the Foothills. The First Tee of the Foothills is a program of 

Cleveland County Family YMCA and is a 501-c3 charity. The First Tee of the Foothills conducts year-round 

character-education programs to nurture our youth’s growth through the game of golf. Your contributions 

make it possible for us to train coaches to provide this valuable education and promote youth access to the 

golf course and practice facilities.  

You are invited to participate in The First Tee of the Foothills Anniversary Golf Tournament on Friday, 

August 2nd at River Bend YMCA Golf Course. We are asking you to support The First Tee of the Foothills as a 

sponsor and join us for a fun day of golf.  The format is a Two-Person Scramble. Prizes will be awarded to the 

top low gross and low net teams based on the size of the field. There will be ongoing youth programming 

throughout the day to showcase the activities of The First Tee of the Foothills. This will be a rewarding day for 

all who participate! 

An entry form, tournament schedule of events and sponsorship form are attached.  

We appreciate your support, 

 

Phil Wallace, PGA 

Executive Director  

 

Tee Burton   Ray Jeffords   Katie Turner 

Board Chairman  Campaign Chairman  Program Director 
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